
 

 
 

 
 
November 11, 2020 
  
Dear Law School Community,  
  
Today is Veteran’s Day and as you go about the routine business of your day, I hope you will take a 
few minutes to reflect on our veterans and their service to our nation.  As we have learned so 
often throughout our history, freedom isn't free.  It requires vigilance and, all too often, sacrifice.  At 
military funerals, a precisely folded flag is presented to the next of kin on behalf of "a grateful 
nation," but we need not wait until funerals to express gratitude to our veterans.  
  
I’m proud today to honor the veterans among us who have made great sacrifices to defend and 
uphold our freedoms.  Thank you to the students, faculty, staff, and alumni who have served our 
country with distinction.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Dean Perdue 
 


